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To whom it may concern,
    My wife and myself have been a caregivers since 2013. We currently operate two 
caregiver retail stores ( The Happier Choice). We are not in favor of trying to 
streamline testing of cannabis. We passed the voluntary testing, but we still have no 
reason to add additional cost to an already costly business to operate. 
Patients should be able choose between if they want tested cannabis or untested.
Put us back with the Department of Agriculture 


